Stop the RV park!

Dear Editor,

| strongly urge the Milton Township Planning Commission to deny the
second application for a Special Use Permit to develop an RV Park
near the Torch River Bridge. If the permit is granted it will open the
door for any other developers to: 1. Begin developments without
proper permit; 2. Flout local regulations written to enhance
communities and protect delicate environments; 3. Thumb their noses
at what local residents want for their communities; 4. Show no respect
for our pristine waterways and delicate ecosystems; 5. Overtax
existing infrastructures and increase costs for taxpayers; 6. Push their
agendas using out of town lawyers; 7. Cause irreparable harm to one
of the most beautiful lakes in the world; 8. Forever negatively change
the atmosphere of communities in which they do not live; 9. Pollute
neighborhoods with excessive noise and light....... all for the purpose
of lining their own pockets. Stop the RV park!

Susan Severns, Rapid City



